

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO Thursday 5th March 2020

020 8462 1769

@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

mayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

@Hayes_Primary





























Re: Egg Boxes

Dear Year 2 Parents,

In English, we are starting a new book called 'The Adventures of Egg Box Dragon' and in a couple of weeks the children will be making their own Egg Box Dragons. In order for this activity to go ahead, please bring in a clean cardboard egg box by Friday 13th March 2020.

Thank you for your support,

The Year 2 team.

